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Monday, 14 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

  
To celebrate Black History Month we will be reading "Handa's Surprise" story book, we will 
also be tasting the different fruits that we find in the story book.  
The fruits that we have chosen to taste are Orange, Banana, Pineapple, Mango and Avocado 

  
If you do not wish for your child to take part in this activity or if your child has any food 
allergies please talk to a member of Two's staff. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher 
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